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02 March 2022 

 

Today, LONGi Sdn Bhd staff visited FCSIT to present appreciation awards to four 

final year students who were previously interns at the company last year. The 

four students performed well in their internship and LONGi decided to reward 

them for their contribution. The awards were presented by Ms Elsa Tan, HOD for 

Human Resource. 

 

Congratulations to Odelia Chai Tseah, June Chang Oiyin, Paul Chia Chieng 

Xiang & Chang Lee Loi! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


